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Belton Regional Medical Center Expands Intensive Care Unit 
  

June 6, 2022 – BELTON, Mo. – Belton Regional Medical Center continues its growth trajectory with a 
new intensive care unit, that will be operational in June.  

“The hospital has continued to make sustained investments including advanced medical equipment, 
expansions to its medical office building, operating rooms, trauma and critical care rooms,” said Carolyn 
Yatsook, Belton’s economic development director. “The hospital continues to invest and expand in 
response to the region’s growing population and demand.”  

The project added a 12,000-square-foot floor above the hospital’s emergency department and 14 state-
of-the-art private ICU beds. The medical center has seen a 13 percent increase in ICU traffic in the last 
year.  

“It is long overdue, now we have a state-of-the-art critical-care facility that has the most recent 
technology, the best equipment and most importantly, the providers we need to provide that care,” said 
Todd Krass, CEO of Belton Regional Medical Center. “This build was all about our mission, above all else 
we are committed to the care and improvement of human life.”  

The project was completed in 11 months by the general contractor Nabholz Construction Group of 
Lenexa, Kansas.  
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